
 

BRAMBLES PRIMARY ACADEMY UNIFORM UPDATE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers , 

It has been lovely to welcome you all back and see the children happy and ready to return to learning. We 
have appreciated that there have been limited shops open at this present time, therefore we relaxed our 
uniform expectations this term.  This will have given families a whole month to source the correct clothes.  

For this reason, when we return to the academy on Monday 12th April, we will expect all pupils to be 
correctly dressed. We are very proud of our academy and part of our school contract is that all children 
wear our full uniform. We will therefore expect all pupils to adhere to the following uniform. 

  

 Uniform 

 Navy blue cardigan or jumper from Lollipops  

 Pale blue shirt, blouse or polo shirt  

 Black or grey trousers/skirt/pinafore or  

 Blue and grey tartan skirt/pinafore (see photo) 

 Plain ankle or knee length socks or plain tights  

 Blue or white checked or striped summer  

dresses may be worn in the summer months  

 Black or grey shorts in summer for boys and girls.  

 

Shoes 

 Flat, black school shoes. No trainers or heelies. 

 If children wish to play football on the field at break time/lunchtime they must bring a change of 

footwear. 

 In the summer, children may wear flat supportive sandals with socks. They should be black, white or 
navy. 

 

Should anyone be experiencing problems with regards uniform , please contact the pastoral team this 
week, who will be happy to support you. Please may we kindly request that all clothing should be labelled 
with your child’s name.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter 

Ms K Gleave  

Headteacher  


